CITY OF WELDON SPRING
BOARD OF ALDERMEN WORK SESSION
JULY 12, 2022

CALL TO ORDER: A Work Session of the Board of Aldermen of the City of Weldon Spring was
held on Tuesday, July 12, 2022, at approximately 6:30 PM, at the Weldon Spring City Hall, which is
located at 5401 Independence Road. The Work Session was called to order at 6:32 PM by Mayor
Licklider.

Alderman Baker, Alderman Clutter, Alderman Conley, Alderman Martiszus, and Alderman Yeager
wete present. Also, present at the meeting were Michael Padella (City Administrator), Bill Schnell
(City Engineer), and Bill Hanks (City Clerk).

Alderman Kolb was absent from the meeting.
BUSINESS FOR DISCUSSION:

2023 Pavement Asset Management Plan Presentation: Bill Schnell (City Engineer) gave a
detailed presentation about the 2022 Pavement Asset Management Plan, which included an updated
proposed 5-year budget for street maintenance. Mt. Schnell stated the budget is much larger than
last year because the City is receiving approximately $171,161.00 from St. Charles County for the
pothole program and the City will be budgeting $200,000 for culvert pipes repairs on Wolfrum Road.
After the presentation, Mr. Schnell answered questions from the Aldermen.

‘The Work Session was adjourned-at 7:18 PM.
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